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Student Success: 

We have completed the administration of our new universal screener called the Measures of Academic 
Progress (MAP) from the Northwest Evaluation Association (NWEA) and our elementary teachers 
participated in a 3 hour training with a NWEA rep on 10-10-22 to learn how to utilize the data from this 
screener to support student growth. Teachers were shown many resources that they can use at the 
school level, grade level, classroom level, and individual student level to help guide their planning and 
instruction. The reports that are available from NWEA are a great way for teachers to see what areas 
(general) and learning targets (specific) each of their students can work on as well as seeing areas of 
our curriculum and instruction that need improvement. Teachers used much of this data to help drive the 
creation of their Student Learning Objectives/Professional Practice Goals (SLO/PPG) which is part of their 
evaluation through the Educator Effectiveness (EE) process. The ES teacher staff will now start moving 
forward in creating school goals based on this data. The MAP test will be given again in the winter and 
spring so we can track growth over time, eventually being able to track growth from year to year. Since 
this is the first MAP test our students have completed, we will use this data as our baseline in creating 
our goals for this year and determining our growth over the next few years. 
 



 

 



 

 

 

Student and Staff Health and Wellbeing:

The ES staff decided to utilize the evening of October 13th as a family engagement night as opposed to 
individual conferences. A group met to plan the evening and a scavenger hunt theme was agreed upon. 
Many hours of planning and prep went into the event and it was all worth it. Everybody had a great time 
and we felt many of our goals were met. Students and their families were engaged, families were able to 
see their child’s classroom, as well as others in the school, and teachers and paras were able to meet 
families that were not able to make it to our open house in August. There were lots of smiles and plenty 
of laughter from students, families and staff as the scavenger hunt took place. It felt good to have our 
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families back into our building and the event was well attended, about 275 students and family 
members. Thirty-seven families won $25 gift cards from Peterson’s or Andy’s (list of winners posted to 
FB and emails sent to individuals) as a show of appreciation for attending. 
 

Strive for Five continues to be a school priority in teaching the behavioral expectations that ensure a safe 
and supportive environment for students and staff. Close to 50 students have “caught in the Act” for 
their positive behaviors and have received a prize from Lucy.   


